Ebola epidemic quickens

The cost of getting supplies needed to West African countries to get the Ebola crisis under control will be
at least $600 million, Dr David Nabarro, the senior United Nations coordinator for Ebola Disease, told
reporters on Wednesday.

More than 40 percent of the Ebola cases in West Africa, where the outbreak began in March, have
occurred in the past 21 days, officials from the World Health Organization said, another indication that the
epidemic is fast outpacing efforts to control it.

The overall fatality rate is 51 percent, ranging from a low of 41 percent in Sierra Leone to a high of 66
percent in Guinea, WHO reported.

The fatality rate reflects serious problems with case management, infection prevention and control, and
inadequate medical and public health measures. In Sierra Leone, the medical capacity in Freetown is so
inadequate that Ebola patients are being transferred to facilities in Kenema, which are overwhelmed.

Read the full, original story: Getting help to Ebola-stricken countries to cost $600 million: UN



